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Dr. Andrew Childs, the Associate Dean and Chair of Humanities at St. Mary’s College and
Assistant to the Director of Education for the US District of the Society of St. Pius X (SSPX),
addressed the important topic of “New Music for a New Mass” at the 2019 CFN Conference,
“The New Mass: Fifty Years of Problems”. We are pleased to now offer a video recording of
Dr. Childs’ informative and entertaining presentation, one of the most popular of this year’s
conference.

CDs and digital downloads of all conference talks are available for purchase from
our online store.
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